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Total Visits

64,633
% of Total: 100.00% (64,633)

Avg. Visit Duration

00:02:10
Avg for View: 00:02:10 (0.00%)

Pageviews

173,574
% of Total: 100.00% (173,574)

Unique Visitors

50,134
% of Total: 100.00% (50,134)

Avg. Pages / Visit

2.69
Avg for View: 2.69 (0.00%)

Avg. Time on Page

00:01:17
Avg for View: 00:01:17 (0.00%)

Bounce Rate

53.52%
Avg for View: 53.52% (0.00%)

Top Pages

Page Title Pageviews Bounce
Rate

Frontpage | Federal Law Enforcement Training Cente
rs 22,119 38.77%

Search the Training Catalog | Federal Law Enforcem
ent Training Centers 20,549 35.09%

Glynco, Georgia | Federal Law Enforcement Training
Centers 9,114 46.66%

Search | Federal Law Enforcement Training Centers 4,890 52.15%

Basic Programs | Federal Law Enforcement Training
Centers 3,523 32.50%

PEB Scores for Age and Gender | Federal Law Enforc
ement Training Centers 3,379 10.26%

Execution of a Search Warrant (I) (MP3) | Federal La
w Enforcement Training Centers 2,946 89.42%

Artesia, New Mexico | Federal Law Enforcement Trai
ning Centers 2,900 39.63%

State, Local & Tribal Law Enforcement Training | Fed
eral Law Enforcement Training Centers 2,601 34.06%

Glynco Campus Life | Federal Law Enforcement Trai
ning Centers 2,575 37.97%

Visits by Social Network

Social Network Sessions

Facebook 293

LinkedIn 43

Instagram 33

YouTube 22

reddit 19

Twitter 18

Quora 4

Snapchat 3

foursquare 1

Instagram Stories 1

Visits by Source

New vs. Returned Visitors

google (direct) bing dhs.gov
sass.�etc.dhs.gov Other

8.6%

21.9% 60.1%

New Visitor Returning Visitor

18.1%

81.9%

© 2022 Google

All Users
100.00% Sessions
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Visits to FLETC.gov

64,633
% of Total: 100.00% (64,633)

Total Internal Searches

0
% of Total: 0.00% (0)

Total External Searches (Google)

43,761
% of Total: 67.71% (64,633)

Top Internal Searches by Search Term

Search Term Total Unique Searches Organic Searches

There is no data for this view.

Top External Searches (Google - as reported)

Page Title Sessions

Frontpage | Federal Law Enforcement Training Cent
ers 6,838

Execution of a Search Warrant (I) (MP3) | Federal La
w Enforcement Training Centers 2,420

Glynco, Georgia | Federal Law Enforcement Training
Centers 2,012

Search the Training Catalog | Federal Law Enforcem
ent Training Centers 1,456

FedBizOpps | Federal Law Enforcement Training Ce
nters 1,274

Criminal Investigator Training Program | Federal La
w Enforcement Training Centers 1,055

PEB Scores for Age and Gender | Federal Law Enfor
cement Training Centers 993

P.O.S.T. Certi�cation | Federal Law Enforcement Trai
ning Centers 700

Use of Force - Part II | Federal Law Enforcement Tra
ining Centers 656

Physical E�ciency Battery (PEB) | Federal Law Enfo
rcement Training Centers 648

New vs. Returned Visitors

Avg. Visits per Visitor

New Visitor Returning Visitor

18.1%

81.9%

1 2 Other

15.7%

12.4%

71.9%
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